10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 24A

13 August 2014
THE PRIME MINISTER

e

Thank you for your letter of 14 July.

The work of University College London, the Royal Free London NHS
Foundation Trust and The Royal Free Charity to provide world-class research
facilities for immunity and transplantation is commendable.

However, as I am sure you will appreciate, I am unable to influence the decision
of the local planning authority in any planning application.

Please accept my best wishes.
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Mr Chris Burghes



